
Eric Weigel 
 

 This Pulaski Academy and Central School alum is keeping us safe while being out on the 
frontlines during this unprecedented time.  
 Eric Weigel, a 1993 PACS graduate, currently works as a sergeant with the Rochester Police 
Department in their investigations section. 
 “I supervise investigators, which consists of coordinating preliminary and follow-up 
investigations for various crimes occurring in the city of Rochester,” said Weigel. “During the pandemic 
my role and responsibilities have remained the same, aside from the utilization of PPE for any 
interactions with the public.” 
 Weigel’s advice for the public is to thank a first responder and for the kids to say no to drugs.  
 
 
 
 

 


